
January 21, 2025 

Attn:  Jeffrey Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Utilities Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE:  Docket UT-220749 - Action Required by December 31, 2024 Annual Compliance with Washington 
Administrative Code 480-120-414 

Dear Utilities and Transportation Commission: 

Please find the attached emergency and non-emergency contact information in compliance with WAC 
480-120-414.

Sincerely, 

Mike Watson 
Vice President and Deputy General Counsel 
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